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From: IEEE 802.1 and 802.3

cc:
Tony Jeffree, Chair 802.1 
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David Law, Chair 802.3


david_law@3com.com



Michael Johas Teener, Chair 802.1AVB
mikejt@broadcom.com


Geoffrey Garner, Editor, 802.1AS

gmgarner@comcast.net
Dear Sirs,

The IEEE 802.1 and IEEE 802.3 Working Groups thank you for the liaison regarding the allocation of a code point for use in the IEEE P802.1AS project.  We can report that the IEEE 802.1 AVB Task Group has decided to use the IEEE 802.3 Organization Specific Slow Protocol to pass the precise timing message.  We attach a copy of the latest draft of that document for your information.  The Organization Specific Slow Protocol has an open extension code point that the IEEE 802.1 Working Group may use directly, and so we do not require a code point to use in the MAC control channel.      

We thank you for your time and attention, and look forward to continued communication on this and other matters of mutual interest.  

Sincerely, 

…

